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The voters overwhelmingly approved vote by mail more than 20 years ago. I am 

proud to say I've only voted in person once. Vote by mail is so much better than 

voting in person. You can take some actual time to read about the candidates and 

initiatives and make more educated votes. It's also so much more convenient. No 

taking time off work or waiting in line. The idea that we would repeal vote by mail is 

ridiculous. 

 

This is nothing more than a GOP stooge pandering to the orange cretin in charge of 

his party. Don't encourage this kind of behavior. This bill must NOT be passed. 

 


